
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

June 13, 2017 
 

VFC Program Important Reminder 
 
 
 

 

Dear VFC Provider, 
 
 
Please be aware that the VFC Materials Store will be temporarily unavailable this 
summer.   
 

 The store will be unavailable starting June 29, 2017 through early Fall 2017.  

 If you need any vaccine administration materials (including California 
Immunization Records or Yellow Cards), storage and handling materials, patient 
handouts, etc., place your orders by June 27 to make sure your materials are 
shipped before the closure. 

 Your Local Health Department may have immunization materials available for 
your practice to order. Contact your County Immunization Coordinator for more 
information. 

 Once the online VFC Materials Store reopens, the VFC Program will notify you.  
 
The VFC Materials Store is a convenient way for VFC Providers in California to order 
vaccine-related materials for free. All you need is your VFC PIN and Zip Code to log in. 

 
 

 
 

 
Are you not receiving VFC’s emailed program letters and communications? 

Visit our website at www.eziz.org and log into MyVFCVaccines to check your email address. Also be 
sure to check your spam folder 

 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE 

California Department of Public Health 
Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 

Toll Free Phone: 
877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
 
Toll Free Fax:  
877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
 

http://www.eziz.org/store
http://www.eziz.org/

